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Mohawk Beach Road Brush/Tree clearing 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Tsothóhrha/December 2010) The Housing Department of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that a Mohawk Beach Road 
Brush/Tree clearing will be taking place next week starting Tuesday, December 21, 2010 behind 
the 6 Plex construction site. This clearance will allow for a 20 foot wide corridor along the 
boundary line to accommodate hydro pole installation. 
 
Please contact the Housing Department at 450-638-0500 if any further information is required. 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the temporary 
inconvenience. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until 4pm on 21, Tsothóhrha / December 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Sondra Cross at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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